WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney Email: admin@whitmorepark.org

Website: http://www.whitmorepark.org/

Tuesday 1st November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

BBC Children In Need – Friday 18th November 2022

It's that time of year again - Children in Need!

BBC Children in Need helps to change the lives of disadvantaged children and young people in the UK and help ensure every child is safe, happy, secure and has the opportunities they need to reach their potential. The theme of the event is "together we can change young lives".

We will be having a non-uniform day where children can come to school wearing spotty clothes, yellow or their own clothes on **Friday 18th November 2022** for a suggested donation of £1. Please ensure that your child has appropriate shoes and a coat on this day to go outside at playtime and lunchtime. Classes which have PE on Friday can still take part on the day as long as they have appropriate footwear.

In addition, we will be having a Pudsey competition where we will have the outline of Pudsey stuck to the floor in the hall. Children will have the opportunity to then bring in any loose change from home, and we will aim to fill in the whole of Pudsey's body. This just being a fun way to help raise money for such a fantastic cause.

There are a wealth of resources and different ways in which individuals, families and schools can support the charity and raise money to transform the lives of young people. There are lots of exciting ideas and resources to complete at home. https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraising/more-ideas-and-resources/

All of the proceeds raised will go to Children in Need.

Thank you for your continued support!

Yours sincerely

Mr JP Maguire (Community Lead)











